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Re: HB 2098, The I-5 bridge connecting Oregon to Washington  - Support 
 
Investing $1B of the State’s current bonding capacity to gain $1B from WA and $3B from Congress 
makes business sense as an investment in a vital piece of infrastructure supporting Oregon’s economic 
health and ability to grow. The Beaverton Area Chamber of Commerce supports HB 2098 and urges the 
state to capitalize on this opportunity. 
 
 
Alicia M. Bermes 
CEO/President Beaverton Area Chamber of Commerce 


